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!U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137 i;

Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant'

Docket No. 50-333
Reportino of Chanaes and Errors in ECCS Evaluation Modda

ATTACHMENT: Letter from John A. Baumgartner (General Electric) to Paul Lemberg
| (NYPA), JAB-N7037R, July 22,1997, Reporting of Changes and !

!

Errors in ECCS Evaluation Models '

.

Dear Sir:,

,

+

Attachment I of this letter reports changes and errors in ECCS evaluation models-

applicable to the FitzPatrick plant in accordance with 10 CFR 50.46(a)(3)(ii) for the period
from June 28,1996 to June 27,1997. There have been no changes or errors applicable to
FitzPatrick. This report has been previously provided to the NRC directly by the General

; Electric Company.

There are no commitments contained in this submittal.

; if you have any questions, please contact Mr. Art Zaremba at (315) 349-6365.
.

Very truly yours,;

i

b. L i

Michael J. Colomb
Site Executive Officer
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Regional Administrctor*

,

i U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
*

475 Allendale Road|
.

I
| King of Prussia, PA 19406
!

i Office of the Resident inspector
,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| P.O. Box 136

Lycoming, NY 13093

Ms. K. Cotton, Acting Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-1

.

Division of Reactor Projects-l/il !

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14 B2
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. F. William Valentir o, President
New York State Energy, Research,
and Development Authority
Corporate Plaza Wer,t
286 Washington Avenue Extension
Albany, NY 12203-6399
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GE Nuclear Energy

.lohn A. Baumgartner Po Box 780. M/C A33
Senior Fuel Project Manager Wilmington. NC 28402
NuclearFuel- Americas (910) 675-5821

Fax (910) 675-5684

July 22,1997 cc: G. Grochowski
JAB-N7037R G. L. Rorke

D. Burch
P. G. Kokolakis
F. Rodriguez
M. Karasulu

Mr. Paul Lemberg
Supervisory Nuclear Fuel Supply Engineer
New York Power Authority ,

123 Main Street,12-E
White Plains, NY 10601

Subject: Reporting of Changes and Errors in ECCS Evaluation Models

Reference: 1. Letter RJR-97-084, June 27,1997

. Dear Paul,

Enclosed is a letter prepared for the purpose of providing information required by utilities for
reporting in accordance with 10CFR50.46 (a) (3). This letter documents that there have been no
changes or errors identified for the S AFER/GESTR model used for FitzPatrick ECCS evaluation
since the last report, dated June 28,1996.

Please contact me if you have any further questions on this subject.

Yours very truly,

[
John A. Baumgartne'
Senior Fuel Project Manager

!
i
1

)


